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Dear Library Patrons and Neighbors, 

In 2014, your Library is celebrating its 40 year anniversary.  It took great determination and effort to establish a 
viable operation at inception and considerable forethought of what could be accomplished.  We salute and 
thank everyone who dedicated the time, talent and resources to make this happen.  Many more stepped up to 
help out along the way as the Library matured.  We celebrate all of these contributions.      

We continue to offer a wide variety of services and special events for all ages – from our children to children of 
all ages, and to those of us who are young at heart. We updated our website to enable easy access and to 
view our services, notices, news and events.   
  
We encourage everyone to come into the Library to enjoy all that we have to offer.  For those of you who are 
new to our community, or maybe just new to the Library, we see that many of you have found our front door as 
evidenced by the large increase in new library card registrations.  Welcome.  This truly is a very exciting time 
for our Township and for the Library.    

The Newtown Township Supervisors recognize the importance of the Library by continuously increasing the 
Township financial support provided to our organization.  The revenue generated by the Library operations, the 
Friends of the Library (FOL) and the Township contribution, however, even gathered together, is insufficient to 
fund the full range of services offered by your Library.  The financial contribution you provide is critical to fund 
our current operations and allows us to expand existing programs and add new ones. We thank you in 
advance for your continued support and generosity.     

The Board of Trustees, Newtown Public Library   
__________________________________________________________________________ 

NEWTOWN PUBLIC LIBRARY:  40 Years 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Make checks payable to Newtown Public Library, 201 Bishop Hollow Road, Newtown Square, Pa. 19073 

I want to help our library. Here’s my tax-deductible gift of: 

$40___ $50___$75___$100___$150___ $200___Other $____.     Matching fund form enclosed__________ 

Name_______________________________________ 

Address_____________________________________________City__________________Zip______ 

To receive information on upcoming events and newsletters:                               

Email: ________________________________________________  
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